FEDERAL RESERVE BANK
OF DALLAS

Dallas, Texas, May 27, 1941

To the Member Bank Addressed:

Referring to our circular letter dated May 20, advising you of holidays
to be observed by Federal Reserve banks and their branches during June,
1941, we are now advised that Saturday, June 28, will be observed as a
legal holiday in the State of Texas, and this bank and its branches at El

Paso, Houston and San Antonio will be closed on that date.

Yours very truly,

R. R. GILBERT
President

This publication was digitized and made available by the Federal Reserve Bank of Dallas' Historical 1ibrary (FedHistory@dal.frb.org)





